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Department of Planning \O(ur ref:f | 21/16013/148494
GPO Box 39 our ret:
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention:  Dinuka McKenzie

Dear Dinuka,

Proposed Gas Power Facility at Bamarang
Typographical error in major project application form
| refer to our recent discussions in relation to the above matter.

Please be advised that there was a typographical error in the major projects application form submitted
for Stage Two of the Bamarang Gas Turbine Facility (application no. 08_0021). We have also noted that
this error occurs in a copy of the application form submitted for Stage One of the facility (application no.
06_0029) that is available on the Department of Planning’s website.

In both cases, a ‘1’ was inadvertently dropped from the deposited plan number in section 3 of the form,
and subsequently in the Stage 1 and Stage 2 Environmental Assessments.

We confirm that the correct legal description of the land to which the applications relate is:

Lot 1 in Deposited Plan 127482

We also confirm that the Environmental Assessments for Stage 1 and Stage 2 relate to this property.
We trust that this adequately clarifies this issue.

Yours faithfully
GHD Pty Ltd

(AN GQLLYV

Monique Roser
Principal Environmental Planner
02 9239 7319
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